April 2020
To whom it may concern:

Having worked with the Nighthawk Marketing team since 2014, | highly recommend Nighthawk
Marketing as a candidate for website design, development, and marketing services. Their team
spearheaded the design, development, and support of the Regenerative Medicine Minnesota
(RMM) Drupal website. RMM is funded by the State of Minnesota and co-managed by the
University of Minnesota (UMN) and the Mayo Clinic to fund groundbreaking regenerative
medicine research in Minnesota.

Nighthawk Marketing has collaborated with UMN and Mayo leadership, staff and researchers to
provide expert and reliable website, marketing and video production services. They have
delivered their services on-time and in-budget, and have exceeded my expectations on
numerous occasions.

Sincerely,

Nancy Morgan

Communications Associate, Medical School, University of Minnesota
612-624-4662

morga336@umn.edu



